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Fremont Cemetery Trustees
Meeting Minutes
September 6, 2017

Present: Cemetery Trustees Matthew Thomas, Steve Harms, Rick Pinder, Bruce White and
recording secretary Jeanne Nygren.

Trustee Harms called the meeting to order at 4:00 pm in the first-floor meeting room of the
Fremont Town Hall, this was seconded by Thomas.

Mr. Harms motioned to approve the minutes of the August 1, 2017 meeting as written. The
motion was seconded by Thomas with unanimous favorable vote.

The Selectmen’s office has compiled a spreadsheet with the list of 4 landscapers with their
contact information. Bruce White will contact these landscapers who showed interest in the
project at Leavitt Cemetery Section C to provide a description of the project requirements.
Additional suggestions were made in getting the price of hydro seeding verses using quality
grass for price comparisons, pricing on removal of the stone wall and bids for fall clean up
at both cemeteries need to be completed prior to the winter setting in.

With the resignation of Bruce White as Cemetery Sexton, the position needs to be reposted
for applicant submissions.

A motion to move forward with the 2018 budget at $17,450.00 was made by Thomas.
This was seconded by Pinder. The vote was unanimous 3-0.

A motion to adjourn the meeting at 4:40 pm was made by Thomas. This was seconded by
Pinder. The vote was unanimous 3-0.

The next Cemetery Trustee meeting will be held on Tuesday, October 3, 2017 at Town Hall
meeting room at 4:00 pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Jeanne Nygren
Recording Secretary



